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NEW SCHOOL NAME  
 

We are asking our students and families to contribute ideas for a new school name. Thank 

you to families who have already provided us with new possibilities. Currently the interim 

school name is Morwell Central Primary School. If you have other ideas you would like to 

share, please return these to the school office by Monday 23rd May.  

 

Our School Council will select three name possibilities to take to the next Interim School 

Council for discussion and to help with a final decision.  

 

PLAYGROUP 
 

Please remember our school offers a supported Play Group every week to support families 

and young children 0 -4yrs of age and they have a really fun and engaging time together. 

Toys, music, dance and stories are some of the many activities on offer. Our Play Group is a 

partnership with Good Beginnings. Play Group currently runs on Thursdays mornings . 

 

From the beginning of June our Play Group day will change to Mondays from 9.30am to 

11.30am.  Each session is supported by a facilitator from Good Beginnings and Michael Ber-

quez our school Welfare Officer will also be attending each session.  

 

We will send a reminder note home for families at the beginning of June to remind        

everyone of the day change.  

 

If you know of young families in Morwell please encourage them to attend too. Play Group is 

available for any families who love in the Morwell. It is a really warm and caring               

environment that encourages young children to learn through safe and engaging social      

activities. We really hope to see many families attend.  

 

Regards 

Melissa Rock 

Principal  
 



 

 

P/1W Funny Face Biscuits 



 

 

P/1W Teddy Trains 



 

 

 

Important Dates   

 

Friday 20th May  

National Walk Safely to School Day  

Thursday 26th May  

Dinosaur Incursion  

 

Monday 13th June  

Queenõs Birthday PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

 

Happy Birthday to all students who 

are     cele- brating a birth-

day in May  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Our Vision... 
 

At Tobruk Street Primary School we aim to 
foster happy, successful learners who are 
confident, resilient and independent. We 
ǾŀƭǳŜ ŀƴŘ ǊŜǎǇŜŎǘ ŜŀŎƘ ƻǘƘŜǊǎΩ ŀōƛƭƛǘƛŜǎ 

and individuality. 

 

 

Breakfast Club 2016  
 

 
 
 
 

We offer cereal, oats and tinned fruit every    
morning from 8:00am  until 8:30am, all completely 
free of charge. 
 
A nutritious, balanced and consistent breakfast 
has been proven to aid students in concentration 
and promote an eagerness to join in on class    
activities at the beginning of the school day. 
 

All students welcome!  

 

CSEF (Camps Sports & Excursions Fund)    

application forms are now due �² please return 

to the Office.  

McKayla Styles  08/05  

Alana Hilsey 10/05  

Charlotte Sala 11/05
 

Blake Robinson 14/05
 

Isabella Schembri 27/05  

Madison Bartlett 27/05  

Emmy Andrew 29/05  

Tahlia Styles 08/05  


